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On Wednesday, November 1, 2017, the South Beloit Police Department began an 
investigation into the suspicious death of an adult female, found near a truck stop, 
located in the 6000 block of Gardner St. in the city of South Beloit. The South Beloit 
Police Department requested the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Department to assist in 
the investigation. 
 
On Thursday, November 2, 2017, the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Crime Scene 
Officers with assistance of the FBI, were able to identify the remains of the unknown 
female through fingerprint analysis as: 
 
~Nakiela A. Thompson 3/23/90 of Milwaukee, WI.  
 
The Winnebago County Coroner’s Office conducted an autopsy on Nikiela Thompson 
and at this time, the cause of death is pending.  Winnebago County Sheriff’s Detectives 
will continue the investigation into the suspicious death along with the Winnebago 
County Coroner’s Office and the South Beloit Police Department. 
 
 
 
 
 

: SHERIFF 
: CHIEF DEPUTY 
: DEPUTY CHIEF OF DETECTIVE BUREAU 
: DEPUTY CHIEF OF PATROL BUREAU 
: DEPUTY CHIEF OF ADMINISTRATIVE BUREAU 
: DEPUTY CHIEF OF SUPPORT SERVICES 
: SUPERINTENDENT OF CORRECTIONS 
: ACCREDITATION MANAGER 
: MACHESNEY PARK SECTION SUPERVISOR 
: FOREST PRESERVE SECTION SUPERVISOR 
: ESDA SECTION DIRECTOR 
: PATROL ROLL CALL BOOK 
: PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER 
: 1ST FLOOR BULLETIN BOARD 
: WEB SITE COORDINATOR 
 
S/A-32C  REVISED 07/01/12 

  
 
 
  SHERIFF GARY CARUANA                             

SUPERVISOR AUTHORIZING RELEASE 
 
 

DATE:  11/03/2017   TIME:  _     1431       HOURS_ ___ 
 

 


